
 

April 9, 2025 

Temporary Suspension of Nitric Acid Production at Toyama Factory (1) 

 

Production of our nitric acid plant at Toyama Factory (635 Sasakura, Fuchu-machi, 
Toyama) has been temporarily suspended as an equipment malfunction since April 
7, 2025.  We deeply apologize for the great inconvenience and concern caused to 
our business partners and will do our utmost to resume it as soon as possible. 
 
The current situation is as follows, 
 
1. Location of occurrence 

Production equipment of nitric acid plant at Toyama Factory 
 

2. Time of occurrence 
At around 20:54 on April 7, 2025 
 

3. Schedule to resume production 
We are currently inspecting the facility to determine the cause, and it has not been 
decided yet when production will resume. We will make announcement once the 
schedule of the restoration is fixed. 

 
4. Impact on business performance 

Currently under investigation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact information for inquiries about products 
Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Chemicals Div.  
Basic Chemicals Dept. 

 

Contact information for inquiries about other issues 
Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department 
Planning Office, Public Relations Group 

 


